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I own a fly fishing/fly manufacturing company. This would prohibit business owners, 

fishermen, hobbyists to purchase or buy the supplies they need to make flies or sell 

flies to fishermen. This would impact business not only in Oregon but also states that 

businesses are in that make flies or materials that provide their s products to 

businesses or fishermen in Oregon.  


